
NOTICES 
 

Car parking 
 
Field Avenue is an extremely narrow road so car parking is a problem at the beginning 
and end of the school day. Our neighbours are extremely tolerant during these times but 
there are often problems.  Please show consideration when parking your cars and 
ensure that you do not obstruct driveways so that our neighbours can gain vehicle 
access to their property at all times. 
 
The markings outside school have been shortened to allow more parking. There are 
new markings and signs outside school which are enforceable by law. No one is allowed 
to park on the markings at any time. Apparently, there will be wardens coming round 
and issuing fines to anyone who stops their car on the markings. I know that parking is 
very difficult here but the safety of our children is of paramount importance. Please help 
us to protect them. 
 

Dinner Money 

Please ensure that all dinner money is sent with your child to their class teacher on the 
first day of each week, in an envelope or purse clearly marked with your child’s name. 
Please also send the correct money as it is extremely time consuming and difficult to 
provide change when so many parents do not send the correct amount.  We do not keep 
cash in school.  The same also applies when you send money for trips or events etc. 

Free Meals 
 
For further information or to apply please speak to Mrs. Bailey in the school office or you 
can contact the Free School Meals Section at the Education Department on 01782-
236813.  If your child is entitled to free meals we encourage you to apply for them even 
if you prefer your child to have sandwiches as the school receives additional funding 
depending on the amount of children on the free school meal register. 
 
Water 
 
We have fresh water coolers installed in school for use by the children. They will be able 
to fill up their bottles with fresh, cold, filtered water to ensure that they have a drink at 
hand at all times  
 


